NOTICE TO ONONDAGA COUINTY EXECUTIVE

I, Mary Ann Coogan in my capacity as the Town Supervisor of the Town of Camillus

hereby give notice to the Onondaga County Executive of my decision to cause the following
proposed action(s) that affects the local government I represent to be removed from the County-

wide Shared Services Plan prior to the panel-wide vote.

Proposal # Description (as set forth in Shared Services Plan Version 1.2)

Onondaga County proposes offering mowing and landscaping services
17083 to towns and villages for their outdoor park space, in an effort to merge
resources and to efficiently utilize a consolidated workforce.

Onondaga County proposes creation of a web based data center to
17084 provide countywide Park facility reservations and rental information for
every park located in Onondaga County regardless of municipality
jurisdiction.

Signed Date




